Have you noticed the Pou Hikoi
or Walking Pole in your area?

These Pou Hikoi are here to add a bit of
fun to our walking message, so wander
past and check them out!

Sign your name on the poles,
draw a picture,
or attach your own art!

Walking locally is a great way to reduce
your impact on the planet and it makes
you feel good.

These walking poles will only be around
for the next week but you can get your

shoes on any day to make a difference!
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Poles are up at the Wellington Railway Station, Waitangi Park, Johnsonville Station, Wadestown, Ngaio Library, Karori bus route, North-
land, Kelburn Park, Aro Valley, Central Park, Owhiro Bay School, Mt Cook, Newtown, Kilbirnie Library, Evans Bay, and Miramar.



